
From: clerk@wotwatapc.org.uk <clerk@wotwatapc.org.uk>  
Sent: 01 June 2022 17:40 
To: ExternalDevelopmentControl <ExternalDevelopmentControl@melton.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 22/00326/FULHH-Copper Dale 2 Goadby Road Waltham On The Wolds LE14 4AG 

 

Dear Alex, 
  
The Parish Council met on Monday 30th May to discuss this application. 
  
The Council fully supports a move to greener energy, but is concerned that in this 
instance the installation of solar panels on a roof within the conservation area of the 
village would be detrimental to preserving the historical architecture heritage and the 
appearance of the building. 
  
For this reason, the Council would like to register its objection to the application. 
  
Kind regards 

  

Nancy Denny 

Clerk to WOTWATA Parish Council 
  

07484 929399 

 
 


